
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
THURSDAY, 25 JANUARY 2024 
 
JOINT SERVICE DELIVERY OVERSIGHT VISIT AT TEMBISA PROVINCIAL 
TERTIARY HOSPITAL 
 
The Gauteng MEC for Health and Wellness, Ms Nomantu Nkomo-Ralehoko 
together with the Gauteng Provincial Legislature’s Portfolio Committee on 
Health and Wellness will today (Thursday, 25 January 2024), conduct a joint 
service delivery oversight visit at the Tembisa Provincial Tertiary Hospital.  
 
The oversight visit will be used amongst others to assess the quality of 
healthcare services provided to the community and identify areas that require 
attention in an effort to enhance patients experience of care.  
 
Members of the media are invited to join the visit as follows: 
 
Date:   25 January 2024  
Time:   11:30 for 12:00 
Venue:  Tembisa Provincial Tertiary Hospital, 539-541 Reverend R.T.J. 

Namane Drive, Hospital View, Tembisa  
 
NB: All journalists should access the hospital premises through Gate 1 
(delivery gate) and park at the open ground. 
 
Confirmation of media attendance may be directed to Ms Ireen Manyuha on 
082 440 5676 and Mr Lesibana Ledwaba on 082 257 8831.  
 
The End/ 
 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Health 
 

Motalatale Modiba, Head of  
Communication: 064 803 0808 or  
healthmediaenquiries@gauteng.gov.za 

Tshepo Shawa, Spokesperson for the 
MEC for Health: 072 222 6333 or 
Tshepo.Shawa@gauteng.gov.za 

 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng Department of 
Health’s portal at www.gauteng.gov.za  
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